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From: Martin Friend <martin.friend@vincent-gorbing.co.uk>
Sent: 03 March 2014 14:25

To: Robert Freeman

Subject: RE: CIL Response on Behalf of Taylor Wimpey

Hi Robert

My apologies. Yes, if we could reserve the right to appear at the Examination that would be appreciated.
Regards

Martin Friend
director

Vincent and Gorbing
Sterling Court, Norton Road, Stevenage, Hertfordshire SG1 2JY

t: +44 (0)1438 316 331
m: +44 (0)7900 000 060
f: +44 (0)1438 722 035

e: martin.friend@vincent-gorbing.co.uk
w: www.vincent-gorbing.co.uk

Please consider the environment before printing this emall.

The information in this e-mail (including any files transmitted with it) is confidential and may also be legally privileged. It is
intended for the addressee only and access to it by others is unauthorised. If you have received this e-mail in error please
notify us immediately, destroy any copies and delete it from your computer system.

Copyright in this e-mail and any transmitted files will remain vested in us and will not be transferred to recipients.

From: Robert Freeman [mailto:Robert.Freeman@dacorum.gov.uk]
Sent: 03 March 2014 14:18

To: Martin Friend

Subject: RE: CIL Response on Behalf of Taylor Wimpey

Martin,
Thank you for your email regards CIL on behalf of Taylor Wimpey. You do not appear to have compieted the procedural
section of the form and | would ask that you advise the Council on whether you may wish to attend the examination of

the Charging Schedule etc.

Robert

From: Martin Friend [mailto:martin.friend@vincent-gorbing.co.uk]
Sent: 03 March 2014 14:08

To: CIL Mailbox

Cc: Benjamin Coles - TW East Anglia

Subject: CIL Response on Behalf of Taylor Wimpey

Dear Sir/Madam




